Halverson, Vicky

From: Sent:

Gregory Pryor [grpryor@charter.net] Monday, April 19, 2010 9:37 PM

To:

Rep Kerkman

Subject:

AB 465

Dear Samantha,

Please support AB465, Lion's License Plate Bill in Tuesday's session. If approved, the money raised will benefit all of the Lions Statewide projects for the future. Our Lions Camp in Rosholt will be the largest benefactor, enabling us to continue offering a camping experience for children with special needs at no cost to them.

Thank you for your consideration,

Gregory R Pryor President Genoa City Lions Club 262-877-3659 grpryor@charter.net